Pulpit Announcements


1. Little Black Books have arrived, and we are happy to give one book per family to be used for mediation and reflection during the Lenten Season. You may choose between the regular and large print.  This year we are also giving out the Little Purple Books for our children. This book gives parents an opportunity to teach our children about the meaning of Lent in a way that’s easy for them to understand. We have a limited supply so please take one book per family. 

2. Lent is going to be upon us soon. During Lent we are asked to devote ourselves to seeking the Lord in prayer and reading Scripture, to service by giving alms, and to practice self-control through fasting. To prepare for Ash Wednesday we are asking for your old palms so that we may burn them to make the ashes. If you have palms from last year’s Palm Sunday, please bring them to the church by Tuesday, February 25th.

3. Lenten Stations of the Cross.  Beginning February 28th at 7 pm in the Church. We invite all to join us in the Church for a prayerful meditation in  the Passion of our Lord Jesus. The following ministries will lead us in the reflections of the Stations:
February 28		Lectors
March 06		Sacred Heart Society
March 13		CFC Youth/Campus Ministry
March 20		Knights of Columbus
March 27		Couples for Christ
April 03		Music Ministry

4. Knights of Columbus will be holding a FISH FRY fundraiser to help their Charity Work for Council 6734, which includes the Repair & Maintenance Fund. The Fish Fry will be held all Friday’s in Lent beginning February 28th through April 3rd. Tickets are on sale now. Cost for a plate is $15 which includes Fry, Rice, Salad, drink and dessert. See the Knights outside under the tent.


5. All Altar Servers you will be commissioned on Sunday, February 16th at the 9:30am please be present for this event.

6. Please help to save lives by praying for an end to abortion during the 40 days for life from February 26 – April 5.  You are invited to join others in prayer at the Planned Parenthood location in Honolulu or join in prayer from wherever you are. For more information visit www.40daysforlife.com/honolulu.


7. Congratulations to the Agcamaran Family. They were awarded the Knights of Columbus Family of the Month for December 2019. The Agcamaran Family has unselfishly devoted themselves faithfully and unconditionally to our parish for many years while putting God first in their lives and in their home. As a family, they continue to learn and grow in their faith while serving our parish community. May God continue to bless them. 


Stewardship Quote from Pope Francis: 
[bookmark: _GoBack]“If we live our faith in our daily life, then our work too becomes the chance to spread the joy of being a Christian.”   

As always please check the bulletin for more information.

